
GHS Morning Announcement 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 
 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 

 

The Media Center will be closed to computer use passes daily from 11:30 – 1:00. 
 
The Navy recruiter will be in the cafeteria during lunch today.  Please stop by if you are interested. 
 
Any Juniors or Seniors joining Art Club this year: There will be a short meeting during homeroom tomorrow 
right after the announcements and the freshman and sophomores get called down for their meeting.  Meeting 
will be in Mrs. Huffman's room...205.  Once again, a short Art Club meeting during home room Wednesday.  
Please report after announcements to Mrs. Huffman's room. 

 
Seniors! We currently do not have enough players signed up for Powder Puff to have a 
complete team!! Also, we definitely do not have enough people signed up for t-shirts to even 
make an order!! If you are going to play or coach powder puff you MUST order a t-shirt. But, 
even if you’re not going to play powder puff, you can still get a t-shirt to wear for class color 
day and in the parade! Come on! Last chance to order a t-shirt is by the end of 3rd period 
TOMORROW! And remember, you must pay for your shirt in ADVANCE or it will NOT be 
ordered for you, even if you have signed up for one! Let's GO seniors!!! Get your senior t-
shirt!  
 
Attention Juniors! Your homecoming shirt money is due by the end of tomorrow (Wednesday).  You can pay 
Mrs. Eberwein or Mrs. Moore. The shirts cost:  S - XL = $12.00, XXL = $14.00, XXXL = $15.00,  
XXXXL= $16.00 
 
Attention Freshmen class! Signups for Powderpuff are posted outside of Mr. Stuchell's classroom rm 131. 
Also, you may now order your Powderpuff shirt.   
 

Any sophomore that wants to help with decorations for Homecoming, we will be decorating after school 
Thursday and Friday! Come to Miss Shields room after school! 
 
Students!  Please check your class group email for the Homecoming Guest Application. This form is due to 
the Main Office on or before THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27th. We will not accept late applications.    
*Reminder - Guests must be in grades 9-12 or graduated students must be 20 or under to attend* 
 
 
For lunch today we are serving: Salisbury Steak with Twisted Garlic Bread Stick, Ham or Turkey Wrap, PBJ 
Pocket,Salad, Mashed Potatoes, Assorted Fruits 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Staff Absent  Sub In 
J. Bledsoe  M. Knight 
S. Lind   N. Hill 
S. McKinniss  G. Kensinger 
A. Beaty  J. Price 
C. Sykes  A. Capasso 
L. Hooover  S. Hahn 
A. Townsend 
T. Randolph  L. Knick 
 
 
 


